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 Principal’s Message 

Hello Ridge View families!  I hope you all enjoyed a fun and 
relaxing spring break.  It is nice to see everyone back at school 
today!  Believe it or not, we are embarking on our last two 
months of school…a time here at Ridge View that we haven’t 
yet experienced in person.  While we are still facing some 
“Covid challenges”, we intend to make these final weeks as 
memorable as possible for our students.  There is still a lot of 
important work to be accomplished, including end of year RISE 
testing for our students in 3rd-6th grade.  I will be sending out 
additional information regarding this assessment soon.  In the 
meantime, I encourage us all to stay the course and keep up 
the hard work!  We have such amazing students here at Ridge 
View and I am so proud of them.  Thank you for your support 
from home.  I look forward to a great month ahead. 

-Ms. Doleac   

School Land Trust Plan 
The Utah State Legislature requires every public school in the state 
to establish a School Community Council at the school-site level.  
Each School Community Council consists of the principal, school 
employees, and parents or guardians of students attending the 
school. The School Community Council determines their school's 
greatest academic need and prepares a plan to address that 
need with the school's portion of the money distributed from the 
School LAND Trust program.  A copy of our school’s current Land 
Trust Plan can be found on our website.  Recently, our School 
Community Council approved the 2021-22 plan, which will be 
added to the website soon.  We’d like to thank our SCC members 
for their service this year.   

 

  Upcoming School Events 

April 5 

PTA Board Meeting 

April 6 

Spring Pictures 
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   PTA News 
A big thank you to all of the students who participated in 
Reflections this year! We had an outstanding level of participation 
and were so impressed with the talent in our school.  

Planning for our upcoming fundraiser is in the works.  Please watch 
for additional information to come.  

In Other News…                     

Student Council Events 

Before leaving for spring break, Student Council held a “Kindness 
Week”!  Every day, students wrote down something kind that they 
have done for someone else or that someone else has done for them.  
These notes were then hung on classroom doors for everyone to read.  
In addition, students participated in the following kindness challenge 
each day of the week! 

 

Monday:  Say hi to someone you don’t normally say hi to.  
Tuesday:  Compliment someone 
Wednesday:  Wave at someone 
Thursday:  Smile Day--Smiley face masks were passed out to the whole 
school to put their smile on for the day!   
 

 
 

Student Council continues to host its weekly “Spirit Days” every 
Thursday.  Students are invited to show their spirit by wearing their 
school t-shirts or school colors.  The winning class gets to host the 
Ridge View Raptor for the week!  GO RAPTORS! 
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GRAD E LEVEL 
HIGHLIGHT: 
Kindergarten   
Kindergarten has been so 
much fun this year! Even 
through all of the craziness, it 
has been good to have 
students in classrooms for their 
first school experience. We 
have been working hard to 
become experts at reading 
and writing CVC words this 
year. Over the next few weeks, 
we will focus on using those 
skills to write informational 
texts! Our kindergarteners 
have also been hard at work 
learning to add and subtract 
numbers. We are so excited to 
begin learning about different 
animals and their life cycles as 
we head into Spring. We are 
also looking forward to our 
KEEP Testing at the end of 
May. We'll have the week off 
from school so that we can 
meet with each of our 
students one on one to see 
what we have learned this 
year! As we head into the last 
couple months of school, we 
are looking forward to all of 
the progress we'll see and the 
fun that we can have as the 
weather warms back up!  

 

 

 

 
 

  
 


